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Dee Powers
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Geoff Wardman
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Bob Butler
Fleet Captain

Fleet Chaplain
Brian Kelly

BOARD OF
GOVERNORS

Terry Roach
Tom Dardis
Earl DeWitt
Jim Anderson
Wayne Murray
Glenn Murcko
Lonnie Ursitti
Don Worth
Bob Kranyik

| Happy New Year to All!

Calendar of

Events
January 2004

FromThe Helm

| once again want to thank the Officers, Members of
the Board and Club Members for all of your help and
support over the past two years!

anu n
Fishing Committee 7:30
Annual Election and rules
meeting, pizza

The Nominating Committee has posted their slate for
the up-coming elections on Friday, January 9th. Please
come and vote. As you know from the last two years,

our vote does count! A single vote can determine

ow the Club is run. January 9th
Elections
See you at the Club! General Meeting 8pm
anuary 26th

Vice Commodore BOG 7 pm

Happy New Year, | am hoping everyone that attend- === -
ed Wassail nite had a good time, and that your Holiday was everything you hoped for and
then some. | would like to Thank everyone for a very memorable year as your Vice
Commodore. The year was filled with a number of changes and for the most part many pos-
itive changes.

| had a great time working with new members on many different occasions, starting
new traditions, expanding the selection at the bar and in the kitchen. | also had to make
some tough decisions due to snowstorms, power outages, and so on, all in all the member-
ship made my experience a very good one with a lot of support, in which, | hope to extend
on to your next Vice Commodore.

Thank you Denis for your support on many of my decisions in which you backed me
100% and giving me the ball to run with, Dee the club looked fabulous at so many of the
functions, you worked hard and long to put everything together. Thank you greatly, from me
and everyone who enjoyed the different events.

With the change of winds, | must admit one thing, | will not miss waking up very
early on the first Sunday of every month to perform the bar inventory with George, Jimmy,
cliff, Louie, Stanley and Frank, but | will miss your smiling faces and conversation. (Be gen-

tile on the next Vice-okay.)
A final reminder to all, USE YOUR CLUB, it’s your involvement and participation that

makes the FY.C. the Cream of the Crop and Talk of the Sound.
Thanks once again your out going Vice, Jim



FYC WOMEN'S AUXILIARY

Our Christmas Dinner/Party was enjoyed
by all who attended.VWe want to thank Flag Officers
Denis Rickard, Jim Hasak and Dee Powers for serv-
ing the delicious food prepared by Frank and his
kitchen helpers. Also, for the dinner and coffee plus
drinks after the meal. VVe appreciate your generosi-
ty.

The Wassail Bowl was also a wonderful fes-
tive time and the food was very plentiful and
scrumptious. We'd like to congratulate the winners
of the raffle:

Basket of Cheer - Helen Hallstrom
Wine Basket - Ed Manes
Holliday Basket - Irene Instone

Holliday Basket - George Beno

We would also like to thank all who sup-
ported us by buying tickets. Remember, all money
earned is put back into the club for improvements.

Don't forget that our annual dues for the
upcoming year ($10) are due and payable by January
I st. Please send or bring them to the club to my
attention keep your membership active.

Also, keep member Irene Instone who is
back in the convalescence home in your prayers.

We do not have meetings in January and
February so this will be my last article until March.
We wish you a wonderful 2004. | can always be
reached at 333-5388 if you have any questions or
just feel like chatting.

As ever, Ginny Lussier - President

NOTICE

ANYONE STORING POPPETS IN THE SOUTH
YARD PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME ON THEM
OR TAKE THEM HOME. ALL POPPETS WITH-
OUT NAMES ON THEM WILL BE DISPOSED
OF BY THE FIRST OF THE YEAR.
MAST ON BOATS IN THE NORTH YARD MUST
BE REMOVED AND STORED IN THE MAST
LOFT.

PER DAVE RIORDAN

Yard Chairman

. FAYERWEATHER KITCHEN |

January 2004
Kitchen Hours
Lunch
Open for Breakfast Tues-Fri. 1 1:30 -1:30
Tues.- Sun. Sat. I 1:30 -3:00
9:30am-11:30am Sun. 10:30 -3:00
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Thursday Nights Menu
Dinner Hours from 6-8, Coffee included with meal

[nnuurr 8th
S Pork Chop w!potandveg.. e TR D

WOMSE B it st 8.95
anuary |5t

Stuffed ChICken ... sssssssssmonssenns 3.9

Stuffed Sole W/pot. & veg. ..........ccoerverermereeeseesrssnens 8.95
January 22nd

DAKEC PAGAE LOBE o miivisssssssaiinsiosissibiviinmeisiiiiasiiiciiin il 8.95

Roast Loin of pork w/ rice pilaf and Vel oorisiis 8.95
January 29th make your reservations early
T T R R R S —— 14.95
Rib Eye Steak with putatu and\r‘e-g s LT
February 5th

Baked Lasagna T TN GVt ISP R o | ).
London Broil w/ potato and Veg. .........cccccoevevenernn.8.95
ks al ilable each dinner nite

Always available:

PastawlsaladBar ., ...conovniiivincnnnn. 6.25
Veggie Burger w/saladBar .. .............. 5.25
Children’s Menu:

Hot Dog or Hamburger

or Grllled Cheese ...................... 2 00

F.Y.C. Elections

Voting for Club Officers and Board
Members will take place on Friday, January 9th,
2004 at the Yacht Club. Members may vote
between 12:30 -2:00 P.M. and 5:00-8:00 P.M.
Members of the Election committee will be on
hand during the above hours to hand out ballots
to those voting. Each member who wishes to
vote must present his or her membership card or
drivers license, which will be checked against the
membership list. Ballots should then be placed in
the ballot box which will be available. Voting will -
cease at 8:00 P.M.

Members of the election Committee include
Bob Butler, Bob Kranyik, Terry Roach, Bert Sjodin,
and Marie Van Ronk.



The Nominating Committee

The nominating committee would like to thank all the candidates that came out to be
interviewed. You didn’t make it easy for us. | would like to remind you that even though
you were not selected you have the option to run from the floor according to article IV,
section 3 of the by-laws.

2003 FYC NOMINATING COMMITTEE
IS ENDORSING THE FOLLOWING
CANDIDATES FOR OFFICE:

COMMODORE JIM HASAK
VICE COMMODORE MARK DARCY
REAR COMMODORE BRIDGET MCDONALD

SECRETARY GEOFF WARDMAN
FINANCIAL SECRETARY

TREASURER HOWARD BISHOP
B.O.G. DENIS RICKARD
B.O.G. CHRIS MCNEIL

B.O.G. PAUL BOGACKI

Per Chairman
David Riordan

FISHING COMMITTEE

Annual Election and Rules meeting, Pizza supplied by The
Committee, Friday January 2nd, 7:30 p.m.




Douglas H. Beney
Complete computer and network services
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Emafl and Web Hosting

Remote Access (Citrix)

Router and Firewall (Watchguard)
Phone: 203.913-6525
Fax:419-828-7526

E-maill; douglas@dhb.us
- Website: www dhb.us

ONE SOURCE HOME REPAIR
| (& REMODELING LLC_ | \

Q"ﬂfi‘ﬁ Work at a Reasonable Price
OBD JOBS OUR SPECIALTY (£

David Stone

420 DAVIE ROAD
FAIRFIELD, CONNECTICUT ODB8422

CALL Now, IT's NoT Too E_ﬂnﬂ

NATURAL COLOR PHOTOGRAPHY, FAMILIES
WEDDINGS, BARBAT MITIVAHS, CORPORATE
FHONE 203 372 4758 FAX 203 571 7687
EMAIL DAVE2 | 438ADL.COM

SHAUGHNESSEY
FUNERAL HOME

Preparing for Tomorrow
Serving All Faiths
255-1031
50 REEF ROAD » FAIRFIELD, CT

Across from Sherman Green 2/05

I:STERLING CAPITAL I
INCﬂRPERATED

The Best Mortgage Advice in Connecticut

Refinance
200 Opecialists

» Mortgages

» Equity Credit Lines
» No-Income Loans
> 100% Plus Loans

» Credit |ssues

Paul Hughes
(203) 255-4297

Fayerweather Yacht Club
51 Brewster Street

Bridgeport, Ct 06605
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